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Town of Aurora 
Additional Items No. 2 to 

General Committee Meeting Agenda 

Tuesday, April 3, 2018 
7 p.m., Council Chambers 

• Delegation (b) Kevin Bechard, Weston Consulting 
Re: Item R6 – PDS18-033 – Proposal for Zoning By-law Amendment 

Application 



Delegation Request 

This Delegation Request form and any written submissions or background information 
for consideration by either Council or Committees of Council must be submitted to the 
Clerk’s office by the following deadline: 

4:30 p.m. Two (2) Days Prior to the Requested Meeting Date 

Council/Committee Meeting and Date:

Subject: 

Name of Spokesperson: 

Name of Group or Person(s) being Represented (if applicable): 

Brief Summary of Issue or Purpose of Delegation: 

Please complete the following: 

Have you been in contact with a Town staff or 
Council member regarding your matter of interest? 

   Yes   ☐    No   ☐ 

If yes, with whom?   Date: 

☐ I acknowledge that the Procedure By-law permits five (5) minutes for Delegations.

Legislative Services 
905-727-3123

Clerks@aurora.ca 
Town of Aurora 

100 John West Way, Box 1000 
 Aurora, ON  L4G 6J1 

✔
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Caitlyn Graup, through Kevin Bechard (Weston Consulting)
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Zoning Proposal - 254 Kennedy Street
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General Committee Meeting, April 3, 2018
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Mohammad Ashouri c/o Quality Brand Building Corporation 

sgregory
Typewritten Text
The delegation is in support of the Zoning Proposal presented to Council to permit the submission of a Zoning By-law

Amendment application for the property located at 254 Kennedy Street in the Town of Aurora. The proposed zoning 

By-law Amendment would facilitate the development of approximately five (5) new lots, each containing a single-detached 

dwelling. The new lots would be in keeping with the fabric in the surrounding neighbourhood, and would front onto a

new private lane accessed from Kennedy Street West, similar to the condition of the development of Creeks Meadow 

Lane. 
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February 26, 2018
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